
 

 

 

 

Date: 15/05/2025 

Subject: Performance Recommendation Letter for M/s Unique Facade Aluminum Works  

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

We hereby confirm that M/s Unique Facade Aluminium Works, has worked with us as a 
subcontractor for aluminum, glazing, and/or related façade works. 
 
Throughout the execution of the projects, M/s Unique Facade Aluminium 
Works demonstrated a high level of professionalism, technical competence, and commitment 
to quality and safety standards. Their team has complied with project timelines, coordinated 
effectively with other trades, and fulfilled their contractual obligations to our satisfaction. 
 
Based on our experience, we are pleased with their performance and would not hesitate to 
recommend M/s Unique Facade Aluminium Works for future projects of similar nature.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. We look forward to working together on future 
prospects. 

 

 

 

Nishith Raval 
Sr. Project Manager 
nishit.raval@mandir.ae 
 

 


